
Friday, October 4, 2019  
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yearbook is working on the Student Life pages of your 
2020 yearbook.  We need people to participate on the 
Baby Picture Spread.  We will need a baby picture and a 
current picture.  Another spread is our Summer Vacation 
Spread.  If you had an awesome trip and you want to 
share it please contact us.  The third spread is our Bucket 
List Spread.  We would love to share your future 
adventures.  You can talk to any yearbook member or 
email us at SVHSYEARBOOK2020@gmail.com by 
October 25th to be on these spreads. 

 
ATTENTION SENIORS: 
Apply to the Hispanic Heritage Foundation 2019 Youth 
Scholarship.  Awardees will receive up to $3,500 in 
educational grants to fund their higher education or to fund 
a community-based project.  The requirements to apply 
are: 
 *Must have a minimum unweighted GPA of 3.0 
 *Must enroll at an accredited higher education   
   college in 2020-2021 
 *Be of Hispanic heritage (includes Spain, Brazil & 
     Philippines) 
 *Be a U.S. citizen, permanent resident or qualify   
   under the DACA 
The deadline to apply is October 15th.  See your counselor 
for more information or check out the updated scholarship 
list in the Counseling Office. 
 
ATTENTION JUNIORS: 
Think Together, an after school program at Sierra Vista 
Junior High, is looking for volunteer tutors.  The volunteer 
tutors will assist students with homework, organizational 
skills and also English and Math warm ups.  If you have 
good grades in English and Math and like helping others 
succeed, this will be a good way to earn community service 
hours.  If you are interested, you can go to Sierra Vista 
Junior High to pick up a youth volunteer permission slip.  
See Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office for more 
information. 

It’s Homecoming Season!  The Homecoming Game and 
Dance will be held TONIGHT.  Ticket are on sale at lunch 
in ASB, $8 w/ASB $10 without and $12 at the door.  Don’t 
miss out! 

 
ATTENTION SENIORS: 
The GradNite information is in!  Follow the link on the 
school webpage to see the details to vote.  This vote ends 
Monday! 
 
Jostens will be on campus October 7th and 8th at lunch.  
Please take this opportunity to order your cap and gown 
and other graduation items. 
 

Seniors 

Sports 

 
V Football vs Azusa @ Sierra Vista - 7:00 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 


